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Peter Rabbit Movie Big Screen Cinema 
 

 

Thursday 19th
 April 2018, 3.30 – 6.00 p.m. 

20th March 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent,  

 
 “Peter Rabbit and his three sisters, Flopsy, Mopsy and Cotton-Tail, enjoy spending their 
days in Mr. McGregor's vegetable garden. When one of McGregor's relatives suddenly 
moves in, he's less than thrilled to discover a family of rabbits in his new home. A battle of 
wills soon breaks out as the new owner hatches scheme after scheme to get rid of Peter, 
a resourceful rabbit who proves to be a worthy and wily opponent.” 
 

 
St. Gabriel’s Friends’ Association would like to invite all children in school to view this only recently 
released film.  It will be shown straight after school on Thursday 19th April, finishing at 
approximately 6.00 p.m.  There will be a short interval when a hot dog, choc ice (vegetarian/gluten free 
option available) and drink will be served. If you do not wish your child to have a choc ice please inform 
the school office.  This is sure to make a fabulous treat for the end of term.  Tickets cost £6. 
 
Please return the slip to the school office by Thursday 29th March. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
B. Haigh  
Headteacher 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Peter Rabbit Movie Big Screen Cinema 

Thursday 19th
 April 2018, 3.30 – 6.00 p.m. 

 
I would like _________ ticket/s for my child/ren @ £6.00 each 

 
 
Name/s: ________________________________________________ class/es: _________  
 
I enclose: £ __________ 
 
Signed: ___________________________________ 

 


